
 

 

Bayview Water and Sewer District is currently wrapping up the design of a wide array of water 

improvement projects that are planned to begin construction in 2022. A summary of these water 

improvements are found below and correspond to the numbering on the above figure.  

S.2, S.3, and S.4 – Includes well facility upgrades such as valving, piping, and backup power at Well 

facility 7 and 8.  

D.1 to D.9 – Includes approximately 9,000 feet of waterline replacement and looping projects. These 

projects are anticipated to reduce water loss throughout the system and improve pressures and flows. It 

also entails the addition of a new booster station to increase flow and pressures in the Dromore area.  

T.2 – Includes the rehabilitation of the existing Farragut Tank with interior and exterior coatings and 

minor piping and valving upgrades.  


